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Being at the Sheepfold and moving to the Second Step Apartments is the most awe-
some experience since my family has been with the program. I am blessed, happy and 
full of joy that my family can learn about and be close to God.  

Coming to the program at first, I did not know what to expect being 2 ½ months 
pregnant and with a 3 yr. old son. I have overcome many struggles with the help of the 
Sheepfold. I have faith and hope that it is never too late to break the cycle of domestic 
violence.  

The staff and my case manager have become my family and they provided a positive 
environment for me and my children. I have accomplished so much during my stay here. 
I graduated First Step, I am enrolled in class to complete my GED. And, amazingly, a generous donor has provided us a 
donated car.! You all have truly made a difference and my life will never be the same. I am truly blessed and want to thank 
you, and Jesus, with all my heart!  

God bless you all! 

Sheepfold, Second Step Mom

I am Truly Blessed . . .
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“He will keep you strong  
til the end, so that  

you will be blameless  
on the day of our 

Lord Jesus Christ..” 
 

–1 Corinthians 1:8



Summer Fun!
Summer Fun!

Shop or Donate New or Gently Used Goods at 
Sheepfold Boutique, 810 N Tustin Street, Orange CA 92867

After months of staying in  
due to the Corona Virus  

the moms and kids are super excited  
to be out and enjoying God’s creation. 



Saturday Nights

To make a donation, please use the enclosed envelope or visit thesheepfold.org/donate. 
OR, TEXTING  (714) 942-5560. Thank You for your generosity!!

Sheepfold Saturday Nights have 
been paused during the pandemic. 
We are so thankful for our special 
volunteers from Rowland Heights 
Community Christian Church that 
communicated the Bible story "The 
Good Samaritan” (previous to 
shelter in place) with a beautiful art 
display. Thank you, Jason, and 
friends! 

We anxiously await the return of our wonderful 
volunteer groups that will start up again soon.  
God’s people are awesome! 
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED
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If you know someone in Domestic Violence, please have them call the  
National Domestic Violence Hotline 800-978-3600 or the Sheepfold 877-743-3736
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“When anxiety was great within me, your consolation brought joy to my soul.” 
–Psalm 94:19

“I will love you,  
O Lord, my strength. 

 
– Psalms 18:1 NKJV


